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Changing Counties? 

Working for More than One County? 

Some county employees work in more than one county. 

Here are some important facts: 

 If you go from one county to another without more than a 30-day 
break in service, you remain in CERF.

 If you are employed in a CERF-eligible position in more than one 
county, CERF enrollment will need to be completed in both counties. 
Please contact your county clerk or CERF for additional information.

 If you are employed in multiple counties, contributions are required 
for each county. Your benefit will consider compensation from each 
county in which you worked.

 You are eligible for a refund of all contributions you paid if you are 
non-vested and have a break in employment of more than 30 days.




